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Yanco Public School………..Towards a better world 
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Dear families, 

Welcome back to school, for what is the last term in 2022. I can’t believe that this time has already come 
around. The calendar for the term is filling up fast and I don’t think there is a week where something is 
not happening. Miss Alison Jeffs has joined our school team this term. She has been permanently 
appointed and is excited to be moving to the area from the Victorian border. As the teacher of the Stage 
1/2 class she has been busy learning about all the great things that are happening here at Yanco PS and 
has been made to feel very welcomed by her class. 

Fortnightly Newsletter 

With such a great uptake in the use of Facebook and the school Apps to share events and learning we 
are trailing the delivery of the physical school newsletter as a fortnightly event. The newsletter will be 
sent home each Thursday on odd weeks. 

Excursion to Griffith - new date 

My fingers are crossed as I type this. We are still planning for the whole school excursion to go ahead on 
the new date of October 26. 

PDHPE 

As part of the PDHPE curriculum students at Yanco Public School has been lucky to have to opportunity 
to participate in a number of different learning activities. Last term students were given lessons through 
the Little Athletics Association and AFL. This term they will be participating in Gymnastics lessons, 
facilitated by Little Champions and partly funded through the Sporting Schools Grant. 

Healthy Harold and the Life Education Team will be visiting our school on Friday this week and students 
will be provided with the opportunity to learn Life Saving skills through the St John Ambulance Little 
First Aiders Program in November. 

Students in year K-4 will be participating in a program which focuses on strengthening social, emotional 
resilience. This program has been developed for students to develop explicit skills and strategies related 
to social emotional development, building and maintaining friendships and leadership skills. Game 
activities will be provided for the students to practice things like turn-taking, listening, sportsmanship, 
following instructions and friendship skills whilst strengthening basic social and emotional life skills in 
other areas. 

The program will be facilitated by Brigette Pritchett from The Salvation Army and students will be 
participating with their teacher and class. Activities will be held on Thursdays for 6 weeks starting in 
Week 3. 

In each of these activities, there will be some occasions where students may be photographed, and we 
will follow all school policies and parental permissions in relation to this. 

If you wish to discuss any of these learning activities with me, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 

Student movements 

If you know of a family who has moved into the area or has a child starting school next year, please let 
them know we are accepting enrolments. Also, if your family is leaving the area at the end of the year 
can you please let us know this ASAP. Thank you in advance. 

 

Mrs Taylor  
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Selective High School Applications 2024 

 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/.../selective-high.../year-7 

For entry to Year 7 in 2024, applications are expected to 
open on 18 October and close on 16 November 2022. The 

Selective High School Placement Test will be held on 4 May 
2023. The test will be paper-based. 

 
A letter with more information has been sent home with all 

Year 4 students today 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/.../selective-high.../year-7
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